
Our Journey Toward Health Equity
Health Foundation for Western & Central New York

EARLY EFFORTS

BUILDING MOMENTUM

LOOKING AHEAD

Completed Racial 
Equity Impact 

Assessment (REIA) 
training Revised application and 

reporting requirements to 
ease burden on grantees

Developed intentional 
DEI workplan

Revised hiring practice 
to reach more diverse 

audiences

Engaged in 
community 

listening sessions

Received gift of $9 million 
from MacKenzie Scott

Fostering meaningful 
relationships with 

BIPOC and 
grassroots nonprofits

Implementing equity 
standards in 

communications and 
outreach

Using REIA tools to assess 
equity in programs and 

organizational processes
Growing advocacy platform to 
push for institutional change

Incorporating 
trust-based 

philanthropy

Create resources and 
advocacy tools

Seeking diverse input 
in program planning 

and development
Continue to identify ways of shifting 

power and capacity to BIPOC-led 
and grassroots organizations

Strengthen engagement with 
policymakers to continue calls 

for systemic change

Expand outreach to 
underserved communities 

with strategic communications

Continuing efforts to create 
a diverse pipeline of 

potential board members

Health equity is an 
ongoing journey 

embedded in 
everything we do.

A true commitment to antiracism and justice will require philanthropic organizations to transform how they partner with nonprofit 
organizations and the community. At the Health Foundation for Western & Central New York, we recognize and value this challenge. 
Since the launch of our vision and strategic plan for health equity, we have been striving to evolve as a foundation, learn from the 
communities we serve, and build on our progress.
Learn more: [LINK]

Survey DEI readiness 
of vendors

Participating in Equitable 
Evaluation Initiative


